PDCWG report to ROS June 11, 2003

The PDCWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  A meeting is scheduled for June 25, 2003 at the Met Center.  An agenda has been sent to the members.  Second quarter disturbances, frequency control and other issues are on the agenda.  Data from the May 15th event has just recently been received and will be reviewed at this meeting.  Preliminary performance of the event is attached.  The Frequency Response Standard is being drafted for the OGR process with the aide of the OWG Chair.  When the draft of the OGRR is completed, it will be submitted.  I will be on vacation next week and will not be attending the ROS meeting.  Wayne Kemper will be reporting for the PDCWG.
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